
Full Title of the Project Construction of road from Jourakhurd to Shamdlian. 

File No. 
Date of Proposal 

FPIJKROAD/46849/2020. 
01/07/2020. 

Certificate 

Specific recommendation of DF0) 
Diversion of 0.38 ha. of forest land for the construction of road from Jourakhurd to 

Shamdlian by PMGSY Division Thathri in Bhadarwah Forest Division, is recommended 

for Porest clearance under Section-2 of Forest (Conservation) Act, 1980, with the condition 

that retaining wall be construeted along the length of road with at least 450 meter 

retaining wall length per kilometer of the proposed road length and culverts at 

appropriate points.

Chander Shekhar (SFS) 
Divisional Forest Officer 

Forest Division Bhadarwah 
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